
       
 
 
May 8, 2013 
 
Matt Myrvold 
MVM Contracting Inc. 
PO Box 375 
Fargo, ND 58107 
 
 
Re: Letter of reference. 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It is with great confidence that I put forward this recommendation of MVM Contracting Inc. and its 
President Matt Myrvold. Fargo Xcel Energy Service Center has worked with MVM for the last few 
years on dozens of projects. These projects were related to the installation of Gas and Electric 
Distribution facilities. MVM Contracting primary responsibility on these projects was to provide 
Xcel Energy with directional boring services for the installation of gas and electric service lines 
and mainlines. The integrity and commitment that MVM provided Xcel Energy is why I am 
recommending them. What you can expect from MVM Contracting is a streamlined, honest 
process built upon open communication and thorough industry knowledge that dramatically 
simplifies the construction process. They are a partner to be relied upon from the start of a project. 
 
Working with Matt has been very gratifying from planning the work to be done on projects through 
getting update and meeting our deadlines. Their organization has been professional and reliable 
when it comes to the type of services they have provided. We look forward to our continual 
relationship. I welcome any specific inquiries to support my recommendation of MVM Contracting 
Inc. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ron Jablinske 
Operations Manager 
Xcel Energy 
701-241-8621           


